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2020 Holiday Giving Fundraiser to Local Charities 

San Gabriel, CA (December 17, 2020). We cannot thank you enough for the outpouring of 
support that we have seen during this incredible year of challenges. 

There is no denying that there is a real loss for many local San Gabriel Valley 
businesses and the people they employ. Now, more than ever, our local community will 
be looking to West San Gabriel Valley REALTORS® (WSGVR) and WSGVAR Foundation to 
help support their efforts to meet the overwhelming demand for their services brought 
about in 2020. We have one last opportunity to give back to our community. 

With that said, the West San Gabriel Valley Association of REALTORS® Foundation is 
launching a Holiday Donation campaign to raise money for the following trusted charities 
that we have come to know and appreciate through the WSGVR annual billing as well as 
on our website: https://wsgvarfoundation.org. 

1. Maryvale 
2. Temple City “Blue Banner Program” 
3. San Gabriel Valley Humane Society 
4. The Salvation Army 
5. Boys & Girls Club of West San Gabriel Valley 
6. Foothill Unity Center, Inc. 
7. Asian Youth Center 
8. YMCA of West San Gabriel Valley 

 
Any amount you can give toward this fundraiser will be very much appreciated. Our 
“Giving Back to the Community” campaign will be open now through the entire holiday 
'Season of Giving' that will end January 31, 2021. 

We thank you in advance and wish you a holiday season filled with gratitude, thanks, 
and rejuvenation of hope for the new year for your family and all our community of 
families.



About WSGVAR Foundation. WSGVAR Foundation, a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization 
established in 2013, is an entity to raise funds for scholarships and charities. Every year, 
WSGVAR Foundation raises funds and gives educational scholarships to 15 high school 
students in five cities: Alhambra, Monterey Park, San Gabriel, Rosemead, and Temple 
City. The Foundation also donates money to local charitable organizations annually. If 
you haven’t already donated to our cause, we’d appreciate your donation by donating at 
our website. 


